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Please Note: There have been fee changes at both the federal and provincial levels, which impact
the Nova Scotia Nominee Program, since the completion of the fee review report. The Halifax
Global report references the former fees.  The changes are outlined below. 

Provincial Fees 
On May 9, 2006, the government of Nova Scotia eliminated the provincial portion of the fees
charged to potential immigrants applying for citizenship through the Nova Scotia Nominee
Program.  

On July 1, 2006, the fee for the Skilled worker category was eliminated. The current fee structure
is:

Skilled Worker category: $0

Community Identified category: $0

Economic category: Undergoing review that is expected to result in a redesign
and the elimination of all application and processing fees.
The province will not be accepting any new applications
under the economic category for the balance of the 2006
calendar year.

Federal Fees

In May 2006 the government of Canada reduced the Right of Landing fees from $975 to $490.  

Erratum

On pages 14, 26 and 27, the report incorrectly identifies the Prince Edward Island Skilled Worker
category as having a $1,500 fee.  There are no fees for applying under this category. 
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